THE CONTRACT 2024 NEGOTIATIONS SURVEY IS OPEN!!!!

Your input is critical to negotiating and ratifying the contract we deserve.

When you click on the survey link, you’ll be taken to a login page. You will be asked to enter both your
Employee ID and PeopleSoft numbers to verify that only current Horizon Air Flight Attendants are
taking the survey. Your Employee ID number is listed as the ID # and your PeopleSoft number is listed
at the PS # on your badge.

Once verified, your personal identification is removed. All responses are anonymous, and no individual
may be tied to any of the answers.

For questions that ask you to rank choices, once you begin ranking choices you must finish the
ranking before you may proceed with the remainder of the survey.

You may leave the survey and finish it later. To log out, simply close your browser. When you’re ready
to start again, click the link and re-verify your credentials (Employee ID # and PeopleSoft #) to return
to your in-progress survey. When you log back in, you may see a second (i.e., duplicated) login page;
if that happens, please re-enter your credentials one more time. Once you've logged in again, you will
be forwarded to the last page you submitted.

You may complete the survey only once. After you have finished the survey by pressing the “Submit”
button (on desktop) or the forward button (on mobile) at the bottom of the last page, you will not be
able to go back and change your responses.

Click here for the Negotiations Survey

Or scan the QR code below (copy this QR code and share with other Horizon Air Flight Attendants.)

If you have any technical difficulties, please click here. And, as a reminder, only the Negotiating
Committee will receive the results of this survey, we will not publish the results.

The survey will close on September 29th at 1200 (Pacific Time).
This survey provides each of you the chance for your voice to be heard. Let’s encourage one

another to participate. Copy and share the QR code with your flying partners!!! Thank you for
your input as we prepare for Contract 2024!
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